
All County offices will be closed on Tuesday, 
December 24th and Wednesday, December 
25th in observance of the Christmas holiday.  

The County landfill will be closed open for the 
shortened hours of 7:30 AM to 12:00 PM on 

Tuesday, December 24th and closed on 
December 25th.   

Merry Christmas and  

Happy Holidays! 


